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February 25, 1986

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19006

Docket Nos. 50-317
50-318

License Nos. DPR-53
DPR-69

SUBJECT:

ATTENTION: Mr. Thomas T. Martin, Director
Division of Radiation Safety dc Safeguards

Inspection Report 50-317 85-31, 50-318/85-26; BGRE Response to

REFERENCE: (a) BGRE letter from Mr. J. A. Tiernan to Mr. Thomas T. Martin,
dated January 13, 1986

Reference (a) responded to finding 317/85-31-01 from the subject NRC Inspection Report
by stating, in part, that the results of an evaluation of Control Room envelope inleakage
and, if necessary, a Control Room Operator dose calculation would be provided by
February 1, 1986. Due to an overly optimistic estimate of the effort required, the
results of the subject evaluation have been delayed and will be provided by
March 7, 1986.

We regret any inconvenience caused by this delay. Should you have further questions
regarding this matter, we willbe pleased to discuss them with you.

Very truly yours,

MEB/MTF/dim

M. E. Bowman
General Supervisor

Technical Services Engineering

cc: D. A. Brune, Esquire
J. E. Silberg, Esquire
D. H. Jaffe, NRC
T. Foley, NRC

8603i70i 65 860225
PDR ADOCK 050003i7l
8 PDR



'4

~-

1E Zl )M 8 SH MB

;..l;91938-03Al30=U


